

TT-minutes-20150914

4:01 < paulsherwood> == GENIVI Tools Team Meeting ==

14:02 < paulsherwood> hi folks... any official attendees today?

14:02 < CTtpollard> I'm here, not sure if I fall under the official banner

14:02 < paulsherwood> it may be there are few attendees because of SAT F2F

14:05 < paulsherwood> philrob and klaus discuss amm session

14:06 < paulsherwood> the agenda for the f2f should already be available on the mobile app

14:07 < paulsherwood> stephen and pavel and andreas too

14:09 < paulsherwood> review of agenda...

14:09 < paulsherwood> = Confluence =

14:09 < paulsherwood> on hold

14:09 < paulsherwood> = Jira vs Trello =

14:10 < paulsherwood> decision last week iirc was to use the public Jira rather than Trello

14:11 < paulsherwood> last weeks discussion is at <https://irclogs.baseroack.org/automotive/%23automotive.2015-09-07.log.html#t2015-09-07T13:00:01>

14:13 < paulsherwood> = Tools Team co-ordination with BIT =

14:13 < paulsherwood> tbd at F2F in AMM

14:14 < paulsherwood> = Build Tools =

14:14 < paulsherwood> sl started to raise code generation with BIT

14:15 < paulsherwood> it appeared there was no immediate requirement

14:15 < paulsherwood> SAT discussion was more about generated code itself is hosted

14:16 < paulsherwood> some conversation to be had between the code generator maintainers and baseline maintainers

14:18 < paulsherwood> was expecting some discussion with baseline maintainers about what they would need, how to make it happen... but this didn't progress last week

14:19 < weston> rjek: I checked but not working..QAC 7.1.1 is not taking __func__

14:19 < paulsherwood> most of the bit discussion had been about kronos release, so this is still an item, just not necessarily now

14:19 < paulsherwood> = UML Modeling =

14:20 < weston> static const char func1[] = __func__; Msg(4:0685) [C] Initializer for any object with static storage duration must be a constant expression.

14:21 < paulsherwood> pavel raises point of validating uml models to match franca

14:22 < paulsherwood> = Debugging and Analysis =

14:22 < paulsherwood> ps asks what tools team should be thinking about here

14:23 < paulsherwood> pavel mentions DLT, target monitoring etc

14:23 < paulsherwood> andreas mentions EB RACE

14:24 < paulsherwood> (but this is not open yet)

14:25 < paulsherwood> pavel mentions a plugin for DLT daemon to capture data from target

14:26 < paulsherwood> (but this may also be closed)

14:27 < paulsherwood> currently our interest is mainly DLT viewer

14:29 < paulsherwood> sl asks if TT should be getting involved in marketing DLT (thin end of a wedge maybe)

14:30 < paulsherwood> pr had raised the suggestion of TT getting more proactive with community for commonapi

14:32 < paulsherwood> (specifically, because commonapi is central to genivi)

14:33 < paulsherwood> pk mentions that commonapi is key to how integration should happen

14:34 < paulsherwood> let's talk more specifically on this at amm

14:34 < paulsherwood> = Automated Testing =

14:35 < dzen> = Automotivated Testing =

14:35 < paulsherwood> ;-)

14:37 < FelixH> xD

14:39 < paulsherwood> ps raised that generic CIAT seems less interesting to AGL than he had thought... AGL people last week appear most aligned to the Poky approach

14:54 * paulsherwood takes an action to summarise the CIAT discussion on the mailing list

14:54 < paulsherwood> = GENIVI AMM =

14:54 < paulsherwood> there will be a session on commonapi

14:54 < paulsherwood> this will be similar to the session from the spring amm

14:55 < paulsherwood> there will be a tools f2f too

14:55 < paulsherwood> = AOB =

14:56 < paulsherwood> none

14:56 < paulsherwood> == GENIVI Tools Team Meeting ends ==